
   
 

 

 
 
 
May 19, 2023 
 

 
NOTICE OF CLOSURE FOR SH 550-MAINTENANCE 

 
Cameron County Regional Mobility Authority (CCRMA) would like to inform the public 
that they will be conducting routine maintenance on SH 550 on Monday, May 22, 2023, 
from 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM and Tuesday, May 23, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 7:00 PM. 
Please be advised there will be closures at different locations between these hours. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this situation may cause you.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 
(956) 621-5571 or info@ccrma.org . 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


